=

N

~

Meeting of the Washington Board of Health
December 6, 2021

J. Huebner called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Attending were Chair
J. Huebner and member Ellen Bond.
J Huebner agreed to take minutes.

. J. Huebner reviewed the history of the Town’s involvement with the

Berkshire Public Health Alliance (BPHA) and its current status.

J Huebner reviewed the status of the court proceedings against
Family Unity, owner of Bucksteep Manor.

Ellen Bond reported that Ed Fahey from BPHA would be doing most
of the administrative work for the Town and that she planned to do
more outreach to the community, especially to our seniors.
Meetings will be held at need and quarterly on March 14 2022, June
13 2022, September 12 2022 and December 12 2022.

. J. Huebner adjourned the meeting at 7:31.
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